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Bangor Women’s Golf Club 
Monthly Meeting 

July 25, 2019 
  
Members present: 
Claudette Amoroso   Judy Richard   Jean Young 
Beverly Dubay   Gwen Archambault  Kathy Constantine 
Sue Roberts    Gloria Attenweiler  Liz Coffin 
Susan Payne    Shelley Drillen  Brenda Crosby 
Karen Bamford   Robin Ashe   Carole Cook 
Marilyn Hughes   Janet Anderson  Sue Coffin 
     Linda Libby 
Thank you for your participation in this meeting. 
 
Robin Ashe opened the meeting at 1:05 P.M.   

Robin read a thank you card from Vi Kemp expressing her thanks for the well-
wishes sent to her by caring members of BWGC.   

 
Reports 

Secretary’s Report:  Gwen Archambault 
Members have been able to read the minutes from the June 27th monthly 
meeting by receiving them at their email addresses, by reading them on the 
BWGC website, or by reading them in the minutes notebook in the locker 
room.  Judy Richard made the motion that the minutes be accepted as read.  
Shelley Drillen seconded the motion.  The motion carried. 

 
Treasurer’s Report:  Jean Young 
The current balance is $3,252.52 Carole Cook made the motion to accept the 
treasurer’s report as read.  Sue Roberts seconded the motion.  The motion 
carried. 
 
The complete report has been placed in the Minutes Notebook in the locker 
room. 
 
Sponsorship Committee:  Jean Young 
Our current sponsors are:  RBC/Shannon’s, Northeast Restoration, 
Gosselin’s, Sunshine Girls, Mary Kay (Shelley Drillen), Snowbound Ladies of 
Muni, Union Street Laundromat, S.E. MacMillan, Horse and Rider, and 
Zucco’s Dog Spa.  The 10 sponsors have contributed $1,100.00 to BWGC. 
 
The sign for Snowbound Ladies of Muni has once again been “lost.”  A new 
sign has been made 
 
Chuck Shepley is putting out the signs on Thursdays.  Jean Bridges will notify 
Chuck when they need to be placed on the course. 
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Handicapper:  Sue Roberts 
Sue reminded us to post our scores from President Cup Matches as 
Tournament Scores. 
 
Weekly Tournament Chair:  Marilyn Rice (no report) 

 
MSGA:  Jean Young 
The second day of the Amateur Championship being held at Webhannet had 
to be cancelled due to a rainfall of two inches.  The Senior Amateur 
Championship was changed from two days of play to one.  The Amateur 
Championship was changed from three days to two days.   
 
Website:  Liz Coffin   
Liz asked us to be patient with results being posted from last week.  When 
Brian sent the results, the document was blank.  Liz updated the results on the 
website when she got the information.    
 

Old Business 
Resignation of Member at Large, Sandy Meehan 
Sandy Meehan has resigned as Member at Large for the Executive Committee.  
Where it is so late in the season, this position will not be refilled.  A new 
Member at Large will be included in the nominated slate of officers to be 
voted upon at the Fall Meeting. 
 
President’s Cup:   
President’s Cup is going very well.  Players are into the third round of play.  
The deadline for this round is August 6th. 
 
Tournament scores:  Liz and Robin will be given the listing of 
tournament scores and how much winners received in credit at the Pro Shop.  
At the end of the meeting, Robin announced the winners of today’s 
tournament and the amount of money added to their account. 
 

New Business 
Club Championship 
Kathy Constantine brought the sign-up sheet for the Club Championship.  
Several people signed up.  The sign-up sheet is now in the locker room.    
 
The tournament will be held on August 7th and 8th.  There will be an 8:00 AM 
starting time, and tee times will be given.  This tournament is stroke play.  
Gross scores only.  There will be three flights, A, B, and C.  Prizes will be given 
to the top player in each flight and to the over-all player. 

 
Solheim Cup Tournament 
The Executive Committee is meeting after today’s meeting.  One purpose is to 
decide the team names and the team colors.  It was asked if members had any 
suggestions.  Karen Bamford suggested Jelly Beans and Gum Drops.   
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The Youth Program at Muni 
Robin has talked with Rob Jarvis concerning needs of the Youth Program.  
Any moneys BWGC can contribute will be used towards buying equipment for 
the participants who cannot afford it. 

 
Adjournment: 
Sue Roberts made the motion that the meeting be adjourned.  Sue Coffin 
seconded the motion.  The motion carried.  The meeting was adjourned at 1:40 
PM.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Gwen Archambault, Secretary 
 


